Peter Best

From: Laura Swanson <laura.v.swanson@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 12:06 PM

To: David Greetham

Subject: Project Wysong-Ziemba

Mr Greetham:

I was shocked when | learned about the proposed dock that our neighbors want to build in the middle of Little
Manzanita Bay (Permit #PLN50280C SSDP&SVAR). | am so lucky to have grown up in this small neighborhood on
Bainbridge, which I consider to be one of the most beautiful places on the island and in the region. The thought that two
families would consider ruining this unique environment to build an extensive dock that only benefits them is horrifying
and extremely sad. The beauty of Little Manzanita Bay brings joy to at least hundreds of islanders and visitors and offers
refuge to many native plant and animal species. | can only hope that the city will work to protect one of the oldest and
most unique waterscapes on Bainbridge from being destroyed by the self-interest of small private parties.

Thank you for your consideration,

Laura Swanson
206-920-2943



